
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Children in Need is upon us once again and, just looking around the school, I can see what a fantastic effort 

you and your children have put in to support this event. 

The financial support, that comes from the donations that you provide, go towards supporting a range of 

activities and organisations that provide respite,  support, learning and fun for children; and their families, 

whom, through no fault of their own, find themselves in disadvantaged circumstances. 

Thank you for making this day a success; raising £134.63, and thank you for continuing to support charitable 

activities at Mundella Primary School. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Westmorland - Headteacher 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 4       

Aston         

Year 3      

Oaklie-Blue      

Year 1      

Kaiden             

Year R      

Rylee    

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 95.6% attendance this week, Year 5 will be 

looking after Ted– Well done Shakespeare! 

Pup will go to  Year 4 this week with the least 

amount of late marks– Well done Browne! 

 

Year 5       

Grace     

Year 2      

Grace        

Reminder: After School Clubs 

There will be NO science club next 

Tuesday 20th November.  

W/C 19th November– Last week for clubs, 

there will be no clubs for the rest of the term. 

There will be new clubs offered in term 3 

that will start W/C 21st January that will run 

until W/E 22nd March. 

Bumblebees  

Paige 

Year 6       

Abigail    



Attendance 

Well done to the classes in green and we hope all 

our poorly children are fighting fit for next week!  

 

 

 

 

 

Shakespeare  

97.1%     

Carle     

90.7%          

Strong    

96%     

Rosen   

92.7%     

Donaldson     

91.3%   

Lewis    

92%        

What’s going on…? 

-Year 5-6 school trip to Imperial War Museum 

Tuesday 20th November. 

-Drama club performance assembly Friday 

23rd November at 2:30pm for parents of those 

who attend the weekly drama club.  

-M and M productions will be performing Snow 

White to the children on Tuesday 27th 

November. 

Browne    

90.7%   

Youth Festival of Remembrance 2018 

Some of the children from the Choir attended the Youth Festival of 
Remembrance at the Leas Cliff Hall on Saturday. It was a long day 
but the children were a real credit. They 
performed brilliantly and were very well 

behaved. Well done to all of them.  
Mrs Driscoll is really proud. 

Reminder 

Please remember to sign and complete the opt out 

Christmas dinner form if you DO NOT wish for your child to 

have Christmas dinner on Tuesday 18th December. 

Year 6 Residential Presentation 

All parents of the children who went to Kingswood are 

invited to a photo presentation on Friday 23rd at 2:00pm  

showcasing the great time that was had by all on the 

residential!  

Parents Survey 

Could parents of children who have school 
dinners please complete the short caterlink 

survey following the link:  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MYVMYMV  

Children in Need 

Well done to those children who dressed up 

and thank you to those who donated today! 

We raised £134.63 for children in need and 

the children had an excellent time doing an 

extra Wake up and Shake up with Mrs 

Blomfield. 

Unplugged Gaming Group 

Starting from Monday 26th November 

Open to Year 6 

Mondays 5:30 to 7:00pm At Shepway Youth Hub 

Play board games, table-top games and card games 

For more information contact 

shepwayearlyhelp@kent.gov.uk or phone 

03000415927 
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